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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Subject Teacher Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 28th April 2022 

3.30-6.30 p.m. at Montsaye Academy 

 

We are pleased to be able to invite you to attend the Year 7 Parents’ Evening at which you will be able to meet your 

child’s subject teachers and discuss their progress this year. 

 Please note that this is an appointment only event and that bookings need to be made using SchoolCloud, our 

online booking service using the following link:  

https://montsaye.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Bookings will go live at 8.30am on Monday 4th April and close at 3.00pm on Monday 25th April.  

Due to the high volume of Covid cases across the country, we would request that only one parent or carer attend. 

You may bring your child with you. 

Where your child has more than one teacher in a subject, one of the teachers will have been designated to take 

appointments. Please note that some teachers’ appointments slots will fill quickly if they teach more than one Year 7 

class, so early booking is recommended.  Appointments are for 5 minutes only in order to maximise the number of 

parents who can be seen. Should you still have further issues to discuss after this time, you are, of course, able to ask 

for a call or meeting with a teacher on another day. 

Appointments can also be made with our Special Educational Needs Coordinator, Mrs Gatiss if your child already has 

SEN provision. 

Since Covid restrictions meant we could not show you around the academy last year, we are also offering the 

opportunity for you to take a guided tour of the school during the evening at one of the following times: 4.00pm, 

4.30pm, 5.00pm or 5.30pm. Please email data@montsaye.northants.sch.uk with your preferred tour time and the 

name and registration group of your child. 

We very much hope that you will be able to attend this event and celebrate the positive start Year 7 students have 

made to their Montsaye journey. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jane Cooper  -  Year 7 Progress Leader 

https://montsaye.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:data@montsaye.northants.sch.uk

